Debra Thomeson

From: Lina <lina.kotsceva@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 3:48 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Masks

Hello,

I feel that wearing masks outdoors and inside public places like stores is a useful way to stop the spread
of the virus. However, this should not be a mandate for small children. There's not way my son will keep
one on his face (he's almost 2) but we only go out for walks/exercise and avoid all crowds.

Sent from my iPhone




